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Spring 2023 
  
Dear mission-minded friends,  
  
The LWML Texas District is once again seeking proposals for mission grants for the 2024–2026 
Biennium. The vote will be taken at the convention in Corpus Christi on June 13-15, 2024. To 
submit your request please consider the following information:   
  

• proposals should be mission based. 
  

• the deadline for finishing the submission process is firm on November 1, 2023. 
  

• there are steps to complete before the final submission, including an electronic copy sent 
and confirmed, so, it’s a case of the earlier, the better. 

  
• any LWML Texas District member, group, or zone is eligible to submit proposals. 

  
• it is highly recommended for you to communicate with me, Vice President of Gospel 

Outreach, by October 1.  
  
All information regarding submission of a mission grant proposal can be found on our website 
lwmltxdist.org/mission-grant-proposals. If you have other questions that are not answered in the 
frequently asked questions, you can contact me at gospeloutreach@lwmltxdist.org.  
 
May the Lord bless and keep you,  
  

 
   
Patti Samsel  


